
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1147 
 

Asked on 26 October 2022 
 

MR J BLEIJIE asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for State Development, 
Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning and Minister Assisting the Premier on 
Olympics Infrastructure (HON S MILES) – 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the review of the Far North Queensland Regional Plan—  
Will the Deputy Premier advise (a) the date that the review commenced, (b) when 
public consultation will commence and (c) the forecast completion date of the review? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
a) The Department of State Development, Infrastructure, Local Government and 

Planning commenced stakeholder engagement and consultation on the Far North 
Queensland Regional Plan in July 2022. A meeting with all Far North Queensland 
Mayors occurred on 7 September 2022.  

 
b) Statutory public consultation is expected to occur in 2023.   

 
c) The review of the Far North Queensland Regional Plan is anticipated to be 

completed by the end of 2023. 


